
Huish’s 
1767 South State Street 

Orem, Utah  84097 
Phone (801) 225-1512   Fax (801) 225-1519 

 
November 14, 2023 

 
TO:  Ogden Prep located at 1487 Lincoln Ave. Ogden, UT 
RE:  New Stage Tracks and New Stage Curtains 
ATTN:  Annie Mackay 
 
Huish’s propose to furnish all materials and perform all labor necessary to complete the 
following according to price listed below, and description: 
 
Huish’s will install one new front stage track and one new rear stage track, along with curtains to 
go with them as priced below. 
 
Stage Tracks 
Front Stage Track:  416S by H & H Specialties, approx. 38’ wide bi-parting including all 
hardware hangers and installation  Price $8,780 
 
Mid Stage Track:  316W by H & H Specialties, approx. 47’ in length including the wings that 
angle toward the front opening and including all hardware hangers and installation  
      Price $8,970 
Stage Curtains 
Front Curtain and Front Valance Fabric:  Prestige 25oz Polyester Velour 
Color:  To be determined 
All Curtains will have 50% fullness sewn into a box pleat every 1’ on center.  Pricing includes 
installation after the tracks are installed. 
   Front Curtain and Front Valance Price $6,310 
 
Rear Curtain Panels to fit on 48’ of track 
Fabric:  Encore 15oz 
Color:  Black?  But to be determined 
All Curtains will have 50% fullness sewn into a box pleat every 1’ on center.  Pricing includes 
installation after the tracks are installed. 
    5 panels that are 10’ wide Price $5,930  
 
Price includes installation and all materials.   
Price does not include tax.  We will need your tax exempt information. 
 
We are approximately 10-12 weeks from date of order to date of completion.  The biggest delay 
is getting the fabric ordered because we order directly from the mill and they will dye it to the 
color selected.  We pass along savings to you by ordering directly from the mill. 
 
If you would like to order your project and to get on our schedule, we require a 50% down 
payment.  The remaining amount owed will be due within 30 days after installation.  If you have 
any questions regarding the bid proposal stated above, please feel free to contact me at the 
numbers listed above.  Thank you for allowing Huish’s to bid your stage curtain needs.  We look 
forward to doing business with you. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jason Huish – President  


